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January 23, 1951

Mr., W. E, Potter

Army Engineers' Office
National Defense Building
Pentagon

Washington, D. C.

Dear Mr. Potter:

Supplementing our telephone conversation this morning,

I am enclosing a copy of the letter written to Colonel
F, H. Albrecht, with reference to the water and sewer
utility problem of the villages which will be relocated,
due to the flooding of their present sites in connection
with the building of the Garrison Dam.

Copies of the enclosed letter have been sent to five
other Congressmen, and we should appreciate it if you will
inform us, either by letter or telephone, of the position
taken by the Corps of Army Engineers in regard to the
project.

Very truly yours,

Departmental Secretary to
Congressman Burdick
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